
Year 1  
Our week Ahead - 18/9/20 

 
This week we are starting our topic on the Three Little Pigs. It will be weaved throughout all of our 
subjects this half term. We will be looking at materials in science, to help us eventually build our own wolf 
proof house! In Geography we are starting our topic ‘Where in the world are we’, specifically learning 
about the UK and where we are within it. In art we will be learning skills to help us draw a self portrait 
and in PE we are working on multi-skills.  
 

 


